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Mission: Each student is highly educated, prepared for leadership and service, and empowered for success as a citizen in a global community.


The Columbus City School District does not discriminate based upon sex, race, color, national origin, religion, age, disability, 
sexual orientation, gender identity/expression, ancestry, familial status or military status with regard to admission, access, 
treatment or employment. This policy is applicable in all district programs and activities.



August 2025


Dear Easthaven Families:

I am very excited to welcome staff and students back for the 2025-2026 school year.  As I begin my eleventh year as Principal at Easthaven, please know that I am honored to have the opportunity to lead a school with such dedicated staff members, determined students, and a supportive school community.  I can assure you that I share in our school’s commitment of caring for our students every day and providing them with a safe and conducive learning environment, while ensuring that each student reach his/her full potential.  I am honored to serve the Easthaven School Community while working with you as a partner in education for the benefit of student success.

I am approaching the year with great expectation and anticipation for a busy, high-achieving year.  We have lot of new and unfinished learning--working to close significant educational gaps while building positive relationships with students and families.

The district theme for the year is “Leaders Grown Here!”  We envision that all students will perform on grade level or above making at least on year’s growth in reading and math.  We must work collaboratively while empowering our students to take active ownership of their learning.  It is imperative for you and your child to understand the importance of showing up on time every day to access core instruction being delivered. 

Attached please review the Back to School Info-graphic for Grades 1-5.  It provides you with an easily understandable guide for all of your back-to-school questions. Please pay particular attention to arrival and dismissal times, the school dress code section, and breakfast and lunch information.

If after reading the information provided you have any questions, please feel free to call the school’s main office at 614-365-6149.  Our office staff will be happy to assist you.

Cordially,

Vern R. Miller
Principal
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